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Dear Committee Members,

I strongly oppose the proposed changes in homeschooling legislation, specifically the
mandate to follow a specific curriculum. Homeschooling allows children to learn
according to their interests and abilities, and imposing a curriculum would restrict this
freedom. 

Homeschooling enables personalized learning experiences that foster curiosity and allow
children to learn at their own pace. Mandating a curriculum disregards the diverse interests
and talents of homeschooling students and may hinder their development.

I urge the committee to reconsider these measures and focus on supporting families in
providing diverse educational experiences tailored to each child.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Leverne Knox 
Homeschooling parent 




